Perioperative hypothermia (inadvertent)
Many stakeholders expressed the view that children be included in this guideline. This was considered by the Institute and discussed with the Department of Health and the guideline developers. The Institute takes the view that, given the size of the topic in children, it would not be sensible to include children in this guideline. A proposal to develop a separate guideline on inadvertent perioperative hypothermia in children will be referred back into the process for selecting topics for NICE clinical guidelines.

